COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street. E.C, 3.

Al 18th July, 1927.

i Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

the 17th ultimo respecting the lotorship "MAIMUNA", the

contenhts of which have been carefully noted, and I now await

4

a further communication from you in due course.
Thanking you for your attention,
} I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

s ———————————

Messrs. The Borneo Co., Ltd.,
Lloyd's Agents,

‘ KUCHING,
¢ | ( /(V‘A Sarawvak,




